
CCS September 12, 2016 
PB-70-16 
File: 502-02-1, 505-08-04 
 
 
 
From: Diane Gaudaur 
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 5:06 PM 
To: Palermo, Lisa 
Cc: Bustamante, Rosa 
Subject: Roseland Character Study 
 
Dear Lisa, 
 
I strongly urge Staff and Council to afford Roseland the same protection against 
driveways fronting on two streets as the Shoreacres community. 
 
There is ample street parking and it detracts from the open space. It also at times 
threatens nearby trees either through removal or affecting their root systems. It allows 
homeowners to park the types of vehicles they may not want in front of their own 
properties, such as trailers, contractor vehicles, etc. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Diane Gaudaur 
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